
 
 
 
From: Sean Quigley  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 9:59 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Cc: Kira Westby 
Subject: Re: London Advisory Committee on Heritage Representative 
 
Morning Betty,  
 
Emerging leaders would like to put forward Kira Westby as Emerging Leaders representative to 
LACH.  
 
Kira, please continue with Betty and answer andy questions she may have re the committee. 
 
Much thanks Betty and hop this finds you well, 
 
Sean Quigley 
Executive Director 
Emerging Leaders London Community Network   
 
 


